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Principal’s Pen 
 
I wanted to be sure to take a moment to say thank you. Thank you for all that you do each and 
every day for our students. This year has been difficult for all of us and we could not do what we 
do each day without each and every one of you! Wishing you a healthy and safe holiday season. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Throughout the year please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with 
questions or concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
 December 23rd–January 4th  Holiday Break 
 January 4th     No School - Workshop Day 
 January 7th     School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 January 15th     No School - Workshop Day 
 January 18th    No School - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 

Cold Weather Reminder 
Our students have come well prepared to be able to play outside during our cold days.  

Thank you so much for all of your help with this! This is just a reminder that our students  
go outside if the temperature is 10 degrees or warmer with the wind chill. 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTG News 
 

The PTG has wrapped up 2020 with two very timely projects.  
 
First, our Cold Weather Gear Drive far exceeded our expectations. The greater Mill Stream 
community just keeps rising to the occasion! We were able to provide North El and 
Margaret Chase Smith schools with much needed items, as well.  
 
Secondly, we met last week and put together Winter Goody Bags for each student, 
including our remote learners. It was important to our members to send each child home 
for the holidays with new reading opportunities. The Children's Book Cellars in Waterville 
did a fantastic job making recommendations, we hope your readers agree! 
 
The PTG will resume monthly meetings in February, watch this space for those details.  
 

We wish you all the happiest of holidays! 
 

 

 
 

 
 


